
Natwest Reply Regarding the Closure of
the Wokingham Branch

I have received the following reply from NatWest in response to my letter
about the closure of the Wokingham branch in February 2023.

They have set out the measures they are initiating to assist customers who
prefer not to use online banking.  NatWest has also confirmed that everyday
banking services can be transacted at local Post Offices.
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